Stevenage Quakers
Minute from a meeting
held Sunday 7thJuly 2019
16.19 Life of our Meeting
On 2ndJune, we met with two Friends from Muswell Hill Meeting: FR of the Resident Quaker Team and MC, clerk of premises committee. They shared their experience with us of how and why they came to decide upon a team model for their wardenship, and how this has worked out. Much of their thinking chimed with ours, though their circumstances are much different – a bigger Meeting, willing and able Friends to support, and in a desirable part of London. Notes from the meeting have been shared and a copy is attached to these minutes.
The meeting reaffirmed our own thinking that we require our next wardens to be actively involved in and bring new energy and dynamism to the life of our Meeting, and that we should be open to whatever model of wardenship might offer our best option to achieve this.
The meeting also brought us to a greater clarity about the challenges that might lie ahead, not least how we recruit then support our new wardens. It is likely that we’ll need to request support for this from Area Meeting Friends.
We send this minute to Area Meeting for their information.
